## SPECIAL MEETING TO HIRE ELECTION INSPECTORS February 5, 2025 4:30 p.m.

A Special Meeting was held on February 5, 2025 at the Village Office to hire Election Inspectors for the March 18, 2025 Village Election.

Present were Mayor Marc Butler, Trustee Thomas Roberts, Trustee Steven Woods, and Village Clerk Maureen Damone.

The meeting was called to order at 4:30 p.m. by Mayor Butler.

Mayor Butler made a motion to hire Thomas Rahn and Sharon Weakley as the Election Inspectors at the upcoming March 18, 2025 Village Election. Their hours are to be from noon to 9:00 p.m., with a stipend of \$100 each. It was also agreed that the hiring of Kristin Salamone as an Alternate Election Inspector would be held in abeyance until such time as she may be needed. The motion was seconded by Trustee Woods and unanimously passed.

Mayor Butler made a motion to close the Special Meeting at 4:35 p.m., which was seconded by Trustee Roberts and unanimously passed.